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Keats, Browning, Elizabeth Barrett Browning, Whittier and
Tennyso>n, arnong the grandest, of poetical genuises? Shelley,
among the swreetest of singers, is superior to, rost poets and
inferior to none in the heigh"t and depths ot his inind's music.
Whittier is adinitted by allC men to have been I)orn a poet. fle is
less indebted to adventitions aids than any of bis brethren. " To
him « the universe swiins in an ocean of similitudes' and the
imagres he sees and emnbodies in verse appear to, himn unsouight."
But'Whittier is the puet of man as, well as of nature. His poems
enthnst> us wvith the spirit of the hrotberhood of nman.

But what shall we say of Tennyson's poetry? In this age
,when the iniind neyer seeiiied inore engraled with the thiings per-
taining to worldly wviscIoin, and nien7 neet, relaxation froni al
pursuits, the poetrvy of Tennyson refreshes thein as the dcw'y cool
of the evening does the drooping floiers. The colors are as
harnoniou4;y blended in bi-, portrayals as the crimson, and gold of
the sunset. With artitic skill he enturs into the spirit ana feel-
ingt of evr age. A great wvriter has decb.ired that nothiing so
perfect ha-, been seen since the days of Shakespeare. But.Shakes-
peare bas neyer produced anything rrhore sentimiental thanTenny-
son's Princess. Tme characters of even a Shakespeare are not s0
truly heautiful as those of Tennyson. In everything he finds
pleasure, andi to himn belongs the powver of transmittin-c that
pleasure to, others.CDt

In bis <' Idylls of the Rýing," Tennyson, with admirable art,
carries us to the primitive ages of civilization. Ilere he becoïnes
epic like Homer. "'The distinguishing mark of the ancient epic is
clearness and calm. Ifts simplicity %and peace are strange and
cha'rring. But of ail epies, this of the Round Table is distin-
guished by purity." Tennyson is truly a born poet. lie seenis to,
corne very near the ideal poet in bis endeavour to let nothing but
the beautiful and ornate enter into bis poetry. lie is eminently
a national poet, loved by ail.

Hlow- shall we then say that poetry declines -âs civilization a%-
vanceq, when sucb a genius bas lived, and i~till lives through hýs
poetry, in our own age!
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